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285 Lane Closures 
Community email template

[NAME],
Starting as early as October 8th, the Georgia Department of Transportation will begin 24/7 closure of two lanes on eastbound I-285 between Roswell Road and Ashford Dunwoody. This will be followed two weeks later by the closure of two more lanes on westbound I-285 in the same section. Those lanes will stay closed for roughly eight months in order to allow workers to complete the replacement of aging bridge sections of I-285. Learn more here.

We expect challenges in navigating the area, particularly during the early stages of the closures. We encourage those passing through or near the I-285 top end corridor to check travel times in advance and plan ahead. Our partners at Perimeter Connects also have a handy resource highlighting when I-285 is at its busiest throughout the week, and when the best times to get around are.  

For more project and construction updates, visit the GDOT project page here. 

If you have questions or concerns about the project, you can contact the GDOT project team at transform285400@dot.ga.gov

Regards,
[NAME]
[ORG]
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